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 TCS Preschoolers Love 
“BEE”-ing Entomologists!  
 
     At the end of our Insect Unit, the Truro Central 
School Preschool class had some visitors who 
have a head, thorax, abdomen, six legs, two 
antennae, and a pair of wings.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
     Ms. Eliza, a preschool paraprofessional, 
brought an observation hive full of honey bees into 
the classroom. We observed the honeybees’ 
behavior in the hive and read some books about 
bees to learn more. Ms. Eliza also brought an 
empty super (one section of the hive) and her 
beekeeper’s suit and equipment so we could try it 
out and pretend to be beekeepers.  
 
     It was fun and interesting to learn about bees 
and how they make honey. Apples dipped in 
honey for snack taste great! 
 

  

 

Don’t forget!  You can still follow the course  
of our ocean surface current drifter.  Go to 
www.truromass.org/TCSDrifter.htm  
and click on “Follow the Track”. 
 
Here’s our location as of 10/28/13: 

http://www.truromass.org/TCSDrifter.htm�
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      Throughout  November, TCS will be holding 
our 17th Annual Food Drive to benefit the Truro 
Food Pantry.   It is remarkable to see the 
generosity exhibited by TCS students. They 
want to support those in our community who 
may be in need of a helping hand at this time 
of the year. 
 
     Children in grades Pre K-6 are asked to 
bring in a non- perishable food item once a 
week for the month of November.  Most 
students look forward to this food drive.  
Thanks to the continued generosity of our 
school community, TCS supplied 36 full bags 
of groceries to the Truro Food Pantry in 2012. 
This enabled the pantry in providing fresh 
produce to supplement the non perishable 
items for families and children at Thanksgiving.  
 
     If you are interested in helping, you can 
drop off non-perishable items to the TCS Main 
Office and we will deliver them to the Truro 
Food Pantry.  Thank you! 
 

           The Sixth Grade class will be (once again) coordinating this 
year's recycling program at Truro Central School.  
 
     Each room has one or two recycling bins which get traded out for 
an empty bin every week. If a room is smaller, and therefore uses 
less paper and bottles, it has only one container, whereas larger 
rooms such as the art room have two. By doing this, the school 
hopes this will help the environment, and prevent global warming. 
   

Contributed by Lexis Grandel & Molly Shafnacker, Grade 6 
 


